
 

Jakeman Nursery School 

 Hardy’s School Photographer 

in school on TUESDAY 9TH MAY 

                      

All children will have their photograph taken during their nursery session, 

unless parents request they do not wish for their child/ren to have a 

photograph taken.  

If children have a sibling in nursery, both individual and sibling photos will be 

taken. 

 

If you wish to have a full family photograph taken:  

Morning family photo opportunity – 8:30am 

Afternoon family photo opportunity - 12:30pm 

 

Thank you 

The Jakeman Team 

 


